
I support this bill.  Having worked through Covid I see the 
benefit of continuing to work with clients who needed (need) to 
reside out of state.  College students and graduates who are 
struggling and benefiting from clinical work should not have to 
locate and  establish a new clinical  relationship When  their 
residency changes.   - not to mention the shortage of 
therapists.  


